
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: Consider Approval of the System Purchase Agreement/Pricing Summary between the City of 
Stephenville and L3Harris Technologies, Inc.  

DEPARTMENT: Police  

STAFF CONTACT: Dan M.  Harris, Jr.  

 RECOMMENDATION: 

Approve the System Purchase Agreement between the City of Stephenville and L3Harris Technologies, Inc.  

 BACKGROUND: 

The Stephenville Police Department (SPD) has been working with L-3Harris Technologies, Inc. to join the Granbury 
Regional Radio Network (GRRN) in order to substantially improve the SPD and Stephenville Fire Department (SFD) 
radio communications system, increase first responder safety and increase the safety of the citizens and visitors 
of Stephenville.  In addition, the GRRN and utilization of purchased L-3Harris equipment and technology will create 
interoperability between local agencies that is currently non-existent.  SPD also retained the services of Trott 
Communications Group to provide technical expertise ensuring that our needs and requirements would be 
adequately and competitively delivered through joining the GRRN. The attached Systems Purchase Agreement 
formalizes this process and secures the attached pricing summary.  

 FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

Contract execution by December 15, 2021, is $1,356,881.10 which contains the GRRN Discount of $555,047.49 
and a contract signing discount of $153,287.60.  The amount remains below the 2021-2022 budgeted total.  

 ALTERNATIVES 

Continue to utilize our current system.  


